

## **Children in Need**

Dear Parent/Carer,



## Children in Need Day on Friday 17th November 2023

BBC Children in Need are having their annual appeal on Friday 17th November. In support of this, we would like children to come to school in their Pyjamas on Friday 17th November. Children are to wear something warm underneath and to wear sensible outdoor shoes. We are asking for a £1 contribution from our families which will be donated to the charity.

As you know, Children in Need is a leading children's charity in the UK. As of September 2023, the charity has raised over £1 billion to help organisations in communities across the UK in providing essential support to children and young people facing disadvantages.

We look forward to seeing all the children dressed in their pyjamas on Friday! Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Rania







**Executive Principal - Mr Nigel Fowler** 

Acting Head of School - Miss Rebecca Morrish

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG

Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



